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School Closure 

Governor Ron DeSantis has 
announced that Florida 

schools will remain closed for 
the rest of the 2019-2020 
school year and that dis-

tance learning will continue 
through the end  of the 

school year, which for Ala-
chua County Public Schools 

will be May 29. 

School Hours  
Meal Distribution 

M-F 11am-1pm 
 

Office Hours: 7:45am-3pm 
Phone: 352-955-6706 

Website: www.sbac.edu/foster 

...Yearbooks… 
Will be arriving soon  

 

We are continuing our press towards the end of the academic school year while simultaneously enacting and exhibiting "compassion 
and grace" as our framework in which to do it.  We are so thankful and grateful for our families, students, community and school 
district because all have been so instrumental in helping us accomplish the goal of continuing instruction during these peculiar 

times.  We will continue to be "present and engaged" for our students, families and community.  I am still looking forward to the time 
that we return to brick and mortar schooling and when we do return we will be stronger, even more unified, and even more focused 
on continuing our mission for students.  Have a great end of the school year and summer!  Please continue to be safe and take care.  

— Mrs. Wakeley —     

           Attention Parents : 
Your homeroom teacher will 
be communicating with you 
directly about the available 
academic resources . Packets 
are available for pickup at the 
bus loop on Mondays from 
11am-1pm .  
Teachers and  Staff working 
remotely may be calling you 
using Google Chat instead of  
a Stephen Foster phone. 
These calls may display  a 
 “ No Caller ID”.  

Breakfast and lunch will be available for pickup at Foster’s bus loop from 11am-1pm  

Monday– Friday.  Please go to https://www.sbac.edu/page/29832 for complete list of 
food pick up sites.  

                      School Bus WiFi 

To support students without internet access, 
Alachua County Public Schools is launching 
School Bus WiFi, a program that will send 
school buses equipped with free ‘hot spots’ into 
local communities. Please go to 
https://fl02219191.schoolwires.net/Page/2985

https://fl02219191.schoolwires.net/Page/29852

